
 
 
 
 
 
 

Updated Government Advice on COVID-19 Restrictions 09.00 am 2nd November 2020 
 
There is nothing in the lockdown restrictions to prevent you working. Just remember that all of your clients may be 
vulnerable and you don’t want Covid-19 yourself. Wear your PPE and follow the guidance on the Alliance website. 
 

Be aware that further government announcements are expected and that the situation could quickly 
change. Watch this space for expected updates. 


